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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL REMINDER
FIRST REMINDER - ACTION REQUIRED

WHY HAVE YOU RECEIVED THIS NOTICE?

Our records indicate that you are the owner of a motorcycle that is subject to a 
recall campaign that has still not been repaired.

This isn’t junk mail.  We urge you to take action to ensure efficiency of your 
motorcycle and it’s operation.

THE FUEL PUMP O-RING ON CERTAIN 2017-2018 DL650A/XA, 2018 GSX-S750/ZA AND 
2017-2018 GSX-R1000/A/R/Z MOTORCYCLES MAY HAVE BECOME TWISTED DURING THE 
INSTALLATION PROCESS.  THIS CAN REDUCE SEALING PERFORMANCE, WHICH CAN 
CAUSE A FUEL LEAK.

Scan the QR code or 
visit our website for more 

information and to find 
the dealer nearest you.
www.suzukicycles.com

WHAT SHOULD YOU DO?
• Contact your nearest Suzuki Dealer
• Provide the Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) from the front of this card
• Schedule this FREE repair

Thank you for being a Suzuki customer.

Suzuki Motor of America, Inc.
Service Division




